
From: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Catherine McNicollCatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 6/8/2018 9:33:44 AM
Subject: Re: aging advisory council appointments

​We'll pick this up on the 13th


From: Catherine McNicoll
 
Sent: Monday, June 4, 2018 12:04 PM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Subject: RE: aging advisory council appointments
 
When we want it to, but hopefully soon.
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)

From: Danny Varat 
 
Sent: Monday, June 04, 2018 9:47 AM
 
To: Catherine McNicoll 
Subject: Re: aging advisory council appointments
 
​Let's talk about this one day this week. When will the announcement go out?

From: Catherine McNicoll
 
Sent: Monday, June 4, 2018 9:43 AM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Subject: RE: aging advisory council appointments
 
The statute requires a public announcement from the Director of the office on aging. Generally, we get 
recommendations from the AAAs but we can also find people.
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)

From: Danny Varat 
 
Sent: Monday, June 04, 2018 9:43 AM
 
To: Catherine McNicoll <CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov>
 
Subject: Re: aging advisory council appointments
​Are these based upon recommendations, or do we find the people?

From: Catherine McNicoll
 
Sent: Monday, June 4, 2018 9:28 AM
 
To: 'Dickinson, Gerry'; Broome, Darryl
 
Cc: Danny Varat
 
Subject: RE: aging advisory council appointments
 
The proviso has the switch occurring on January 9th, 2019, so yes these would be the Lieutenant Governor’s 
Appointments. I will prepare the announcement like we did last year and we will go from there.
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Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)

From: Dickinson, Gerry [mailto:gdickinson@aging.sc.gov] 
 
Sent: Monday, June 04, 2018 9:06 AM
 
To: Catherine McNicoll <CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov>; Broome, Darryl <dbroome@aging.sc.gov>
 
Subject: aging advisory council appointments
Catherine and Darryl –
The following terms of the Aging Advisory Council expire on June 30, 2018. I am not sure when the new proviso for 
appointments takes effect July 1 or in January when the Lt. Governor leaves office. The proviso authorizes the Senate 
President to make appointments previously made by the Lt. Governor. Please advise if the Lt. Governor would like to 
make these appointments.
My recommendations
Oscar Jones – (Keep) Catawba
Janie Cooper Smith - (Keep) Lower Savannah
Art Fusco – at large (replace)
Mary Heatherly - (replace) Appalachia
Moye Graham – (not eligible for another term) Santee-Lynches
Dr. Mary Tepper – (not eligible for another term) Pee Dee
Gerry Dickinson
Policy Manager
South Carolina Lieutenant Governor's Office on Aging
1301 Gervais Street, Suite 350
Columbia, SC 29201
Phone 803-734-9867, Fax 803-734-9886
gdickinson@aging.sc.gov
 
CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This electronic email may contain information that is privileged, confidential, and/or otherwise protected from 
disclosure to anyone other than its intended recipient(s). Any dissemination or use of this electronic mail or its contents by persons other than the 
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